million dollars this year while we only received \$107,250 from taxes. The extra funds came to us through donations (including a donated land sale) and grants (through our grant specialist Denise and including our Safer Grant), as well as wildfire earnings by YFD. We would be 'in the red' if not for these extra funds. We will continue to work on the budget for at least the next 3-4 meetings.

## 5. ADJOURNMENT

Meeting was adjourned by Arlon Rice at 11:25 AM. The next regular session will be held on February 27, 2017.

Respectfully submitted,

Carole Ryan, YFB Secretary